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@Ollcom "Sharon Smith" <sharonleesmith@mail.com:

Subject: 1063 Van Buren Ave. St Paul MN 55104
From: Joe Choinski

To: sharonleesmith@mail.com
Date:  09/10/12 10:21 AM

Sharon Smith
671 Front Ave,
St. Paul MN 55103

9/10/2012
Dear Sharon,

We have inspected the detached Garage Roof at 1063 Van Buren Ave. St. Paul MN 55104 for storm damage.
While the shingles are quite aged, they are intact and not leaking; they have signs of storm damage both from high
winds and hail impacts.

We await your confirmation of the insurance adjuster inspection date and time to assist you in this process. -

Included herewith is our photograph of the interior of the garage roof decking showing no signs of water damage
due to leaks and acceptable spacing per the State of Minnesota requirements between the roof decking boards.

Feel free to call me with any questions you may have while we wait for your insurance company to report to you.
Joe Choinski
Chrisco Construction

MN Builders License #BC633988
763-772-4337
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